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Beattie, Kelly

From: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 5:34 PM
To: Beattie, Kelly
Subject: FW: resignation from ZBA

Here’s another one. 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk 
Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor · Ann Arbor · MI · 48104 
734.794.6140 (O) · 734.994.8296 (F) |  
jbeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org 

 Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary. 
 

From: Westphal, Kirk  
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 4:51 PM 
To: cbriere29@gmail.com 
Cc: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>; Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) 
<CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: resignation from ZBA 

 
Dear Candice and Fellow Commissioners,  
 
Due to family commitments, I have to resign my position on the ZBA effective immediately, which is in advance of the 
end of my term in November.   
 
I have truly enjoyed serving with each of you.  While it is clearly not always a "feel-good" position due to the rules that 
the ZBA must apply, please know that the role you fulfill is tremendously valued at the city and by the public.  I will miss 
the stimulating and thoughtful dialogues at the table—as well as over beverages!   
 
I hope to stay in touch with many of you in the years to come.  Please feel free to reach out to me anytime by email 
(writetokirk@gmail.com) or phone/text (734-660-9955). 
 
Warm regards, 
Kirk 
 
 
 
 
 
---  
Kirk Westphal (D-Ward 2) 
Ann Arbor City Council 
(734) 660-9955 (c) 
 
All email contact regarding city business may be subject to Freedom of Information Act requests 


